Dear Parents/Carers,

Thank you to those of you who have already signed up for Tapestry, our online learning journal.

I have attached some images which will take you through the steps to enable you to add a memory for your child.

We would love you to share any WOW moments that happen at home. For example, your child getting dressed independently for the first time, independent mark making, walks around the local area, any special family events.

At Broad Oak we value your input and it helps us to create a more rounded profile for your child.

If you need any help or require further information please don't hesitate to speak to Miss Fisher.

We can't wait to see all the exciting things that your child gets up to at home.

Miss Fisher. (EYFS Phase Leader)









